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Report for:  Adults and Health Scrutiny Panel, 17th November 2020 
 
Title: Update on adult mental health 
 
Report  
authorised by:  Rachel Lissauer, Director of Integration (Haringey), NCL CCG 
 
Lead Officer:  Tim Miller, Joint Assistant Director of Commissioning, NCL 

CCG and Haringey Council 
 
 
Ward(s) affected: ALL 
 
Report for Key/  
Non Key Decision: Non key decision 
 
 
1. Describe the issue under consideration 
 
1.1 Covid-19 has had significant impacts on the delivery of mental health services 

and on the drivers of mental wellbeing and illness in the population.   

1.2 This paper summarises some key issues in the current known prevalence of 
mental illness in Haringey, the response of services during Covid-19 and 
progress on key initiatives.  

 
2. Recommendation 
 
2.1 That the Board  

 note the report 

 note the resources available to Members and the public around 
mental wellbeing in Haringey 

 
3. Reasons for decision  
 
3.1 The Panel asked for a progress update. 
 
4. Alternative options considered 

 
N/A 

 
5. Background information 

 
5.1     The content of this update paper is set out in the attached presentation.   
 
6. Contribution to strategic outcomes 

 
6.1 This area strongly contributes to the delivery of the Haringey Borough Plan 

People outcomes of:  
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 All adults are able to live healthy and fulfilling lives, with dignity, staying active 
and connected in their communities 

 Strong communities where people look out for and care for one another 

 
7. Statutory Officers comments (Chief Finance Officer (including 

procurement), Assistant Director of Corporate Governance, Equalities) 
 
N/A 
 

8. Use of Appendices 
 
8.1 Appendix 1: MH Update for Scrutiny Nov 20  

 
9. Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985  

N/A 
 

  


